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The Superior Court of California, County of Shasta resumed services to the public
on Tuesday, May 5, 2020. All court facilities are open and all courtrooms are in
operation.

The public is advised that anyone having a criminal case must appear in court
unless excused. People charged with misdemeanor violations must appear on their
court date unless they are represented by an attorney who will appear on their
behalf. If a person is ordered to appear for arraignment on a misdemeanor charge
and does not have an attorney, they must appear in court on the date set. Anyone
who fails to appear in court will have a warrant issued for their arrest.

Any person that is currently sick, displaying symptoms of COVID-19, is an older
adult, or is in a high risk group due to medical conditions should contact their
attorney if they have one, or the court if they do not have an attorney, to address
their court date to prevent a warrant from being issued. Questions may be
addressed to the Criminal Division at 245-6789.

The court strongly recommends all persons wear masks or face coverings and
continue to follow hygiene recommendations of the CDC and the Department of
Public Health. Social distancing will be enforced in court facilities and the number
of public entering the building will be subject to space limitations.
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